                Apology Letter to Client for Delay in Service


[bookmark: _GoBack]From,
Amit Singh
Marketing Head
183 School Ave.
Green Cove Springs, FL 32043
amitsingh@gmail.com
Date – 12/11/1990
To,
Amit Singh Misra
CEO
50 West Bowman St.
Oklahoma City, OK 73112
amitsingh@gmail.com
Subject: -------
Dear Sir/Mam,
Please accept this letter of apology for the delayed shipment of the four products you purchased from Khareedobohot.com. Due to mismanagement from the end of our team, the shipment could not be sent out at the right time.
In order to make up for our mistake, a discount at the ‘20%’ has been offered to you on the products you purchased. Please find this new bill attached to this letter. Your excessive payment will be refunded shortly. 
Thank you for purchasing products from our website. We hope that you will continue to accept our services.
Sincerely,
Amit Singh

